Dear Members of the Senate Judiciary Committee,
My testimony is in opposition
to Senate Bill 1522. I ask that you give this bill a <b>Do Not Pass.</b>
This bill impacts the most venerable of the LGBT+ population, transgender kids. Please allow the students the common decency of being called by the pronoun they identify with.
Try taking a walk in a transgender person's shoes. Imagine the world using the wrong pronoun when talking to and about you, constantly. That would suck right? Don't do this to people, we all deserve to be treated with respect.
Please,
consider not passing this dangerous piece of legislation; our children are
counting on you.
Thank you for your time,
consideration, and service to our state
Best regards,
Becky Craigo
President of Beach Pride Family; House of Safe Spaces
Beach North Dakota